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To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: June 14, 2017 
 
Re:   2017-18 Leases 
 
 

I would like to present and discuss the leases for the 2017-2018 school year at 
the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, June 19, 2017. Currently, 
the District has several groups with expiring leases and I am working with them 
on an individual basis to renew. Any signed leases returned to my office will be 
presented to the Board at the upcoming meeting. 
 
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
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